
2014 October 10   Can you help? 

The ministry residence is coming along well.  There is a stairway 
that goes from the utility area to the roof, providing a secure 
access.  The architect (me!) did not realize how much roof its 
takes to cover a stairwell.  That job is done, and the men are 
ready to do the rough and smooth plastering. 

The last time I was involved in a major construction project, we 
had an American supervising the work.  Paul Whitfield did a 
great job, and, in addition, was able to encourage his friends in construction to give a hand.  This time, I 
get to put out the request.  It would be great to have help with the electrical work, plumbing, painting 
and cabinetry build/rebuild work that needs to be done.  Plumbing fixtures and paint can be purchased 
in Haiti but electrical fixtures may need to be sent in advance.  A fellow missionary said a man in an 
electrical supply business donated everything needed when the missionary built his house.  One of you 
may know someone that would be willing to do the same for my project.  I would like to work out some 
details with electricians in advance. 

If you are interested in coming to Haiti during the last half of January 2015, please let me know.  There is 
a guest house on the Maranatha campus, and I can reserve space.  Missionary Flights International goes 
to Haiti on Tuesdays and Thursdays.  American Airlines started flights to Cap Haitien earlier this month.  I 
am not sure what their schedule is going to be, but that could offer some flexibility for schedules.   

Thank you for your prayers and encouragement! 

In our Lord’s service, 

 


